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DECEMBER 

Wed 14th School 
Presentation at High 
School 11.00am 

Years 5&6 disco in 
School hall at 6pm-
8pm 

Thurs 15th Year 6 
Luncheon 

Fri 16th Last day of 
Term 

JANUARY 

Mon 30th First day 
back for Term 1 
2017  

Tues 31st 
Kindergarten start 

 

Eden Public School Respect                           

Responsibility                         

Resilience        

NEWSLETTER-Term 4, Week 10 Tuesday, 13th December 2016 

Joke Corner 

Q: What do you 

get if you cross 

Santa with a 

duck? 

A: A Christmas 

Quacker! 

  

Stage 3 Disco 
Wednesday 14th December 6pm‐8pm 

School hall 

Year 5 to provide a plate of food 

No cost 

Parents to pick up students promptly at 8pm 

Don’t forget your dancing shoes! 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!
Eden Public School Staff would like wish everyone a Merry Christmas 

and a happy and safe new year! 

Looking forward to seeing you all in the new year. 

January Monday 30th all students  

Kindergarten start on January Tuesday 31st 
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Principal Report  
Annual Presentation day 
Tomorrow is Eden Public School’s Annual Presentation Day at Eden Marine High School. As this is a formal event, all students must 
wear full school uniform for the day and have a school hat to wear for the walk to the high school. All parents are welcome to 
attend this special event. 
Staffing 2017 
I would like to welcome Mr Wes Unicomb to Eden Public School. Mr Unicomb has been appointed as the Assistant Principal K-2. 
This position is replacing Mrs Kara Duncan who has now been appointed as the Deputy Principal K-2. Mr Unicomb comes with a 
wealth of experience and has taught in many schools on the f 
Far South Coast. Congratulations Mr Unicomb, we look forward to working with you. 
Mrs Jenny Cocks has moved from the Library position to a Stage 2 classroom teacher. Mrs Cocks will be replacing Mrs McDowell 
who will be heading overseas next year. We wish Mrs McDowell and her family all the best. Replacing Mrs Cocks in the library is 
Mrs Jessica Richards. Welcome back Mrs Richards. 
Staffing for 2017 will be as follows; 

Kindergarten Mrs Mardi Porter 

Kindergarten Miss Jaimie Christensen 

Stage 1 Mrs Donna Beaven 

Stage 1 Mrs Veronica Dwyer 

Stage 1 Mr Wes Unicomb (Assistant Principal Stage 1 & ES1) 

Stage 1  Mrs Melina Caldwell 

Early Action for Success Instructional Leader Mrs Kara Duncan (Deputy Principal K-2) 

Stage 2 Mr Michael Kerr 

Stage 2 Mr Robert Edwards 

Stage 2 Mrs Jenny Cocks 

Stage 2 Support Mrs Lyn Mitchell 

Stage 2/Technology Co-ordinator Mr Simon Taylor (Assistant Principal Stage 2) 

Stage 3 Mrs Sue Lee (Assistant Principal Stage 3) 

Stage 3 Mrs Jenny Edwards 

Stage 3 Mrs Louise Hopson 

Support Class   Mrs Gordana Darmanin 

Support Class  Mrs Emma Bolton (Assistant Principal Special Education) 

Support Class  Mrs Nadia Morris 

Library Mrs Jessica Richards 

Aboriginal Education Assistant Mr Ty Cruse 

Congratulations to all teachers on their appointments for 2017. 
It is gratifying to know that students are in the hands of a very professional and hardworking group of teachers. I look forward to 
working with them all next year. 
I would like to finish the term by once again thanking the Eden staff, students and community for all their hard work and support 
during 2016. It has been a year of many highlights and it is my pleasure to be the Principal of Eden Public School. I look forward 
to working with you all in 2017. 
I would like to wish everyone a very happy and safe Christmas and New Year.                       
Tanja Vogt 
Principal 
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Canteen News 

Jenny and I would like to thank everyone who has supported the canteen 

this year, especially to all the students and parents who volunteered their 

time to help in the canteen.  

A big thank you! 

Wishing you all a Jolly Christmas and a funtastic 2017. 

Kylie and Jenny 

****MATHLETICS: FINAL ANNOUNCEMENT FOR 
2016**** 

I am pleased to announce that the students of Eden Public School have achieved 1254 certificates this year. This 
equates to: 49 Gold Certificates, 187 Silver Certificates and 1018 Bronze Certificates. The students of Eden 
Public School are commended for their dedication and mathematical knowledge shown in their usage of 
Mathletics.  

Class Certificates (Top 5 Classes For 2016) 

1st Place: 3/4K  300 Certificates 

2nd Place: 3/4A  218 Certificates 

3rd Place: 1/2B  191 Certificates 

4th Place: 5/6L  118 Certificates 

5th Place: 3/4E  105 Certificates 

Mathletics Certificates 
Congratulations to all our students who received their Gold and Silver Mathletics Certificates at last week’s 
assembly (listed below).   
 
Gold Certificate Awardees (Assembly Week 9 Term 4) 
Duncan Clark, Jemma Pollock, Rylan Conomy, Morgan Thornton and Charlie Hughes (Week 10). 
Silver Certificate Awardees  
Kia Fulton, Georgia Doyle, Kai Hughes, Boady Dunne, Jayde Jackson, Sadie Dickson, Trent Johnstone, Harrison 
Willmington, Erin Jackson, Jenna Bawden, Christopher Feeney (Week 10) and Brendan Wilson (Week 10). 
Please be aware student logins will continue to work until February 2017. 
Thank you again for your support of this program throughout 2016 

Simon Taylor 
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